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To: Members of the Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resourses in
reguard to SB885

Jim Buckovic
Tue 4/2/2019 7:41 AM

To: senr.exhibits@oregonlegislator.gov <senr.exhibits@oregonlegislator.gov>

| am encouraging you to oppose SB885. | have applied for raising canola several years. Allowed
one year, blocked the rest. | liked raising canola, it is a good rotational crop. It helped with weed
control. The non-GMO was easily marketed at Rickreall Oregon.
We have invested in scientific research at OSU showing canola to be a viable crop. It can fit into
our farming practices. We do not need more regulations on this crop.
Please oppose SB885. Thank You.
Jim Buckovic

jbuckovic@hotmail.com
541-207-4941
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